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CM contribution to Regiment charity 
 
This year, instead of sending Christmas Cards, the Office of the Chief Minister will make a 
contribution to the Royal Gibraltar Regiment Benevolent Fund charity, given it is the 
Regiment's 75th Anniversary.  The contribution amounts to £3,500.00 and was announced 
by the Chief Minister at the "Sortie Dinner" held at St Michael's Cave on Friday night. 
 

 


